
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "gweiser@encompasses.net"; "laura_ayres@yahoo.com"; "crobbins@encompasses.net"
Subject: BL-21-00004 Ayres - Notice to Record
Date: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 10:55:00 AM
Attachments: BL-21-00004 Ayres - PW Survey Review Comments.pdf

BL-21-00004 Ayres Preliminary Survey.pdf

Good morning,
 
Public works has reviewed the preliminary survey that was submitted to CDS on May 19, 2021 and
has no suggested changes (see attached).
 
Please record the survey when you are ready and provide me a copy of the recorded survey once it’s
done. Please also let me know that all 2021 taxes have been paid, so we can process final approval
once the survey is recorded.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you!
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Healthy Washington- Roadmap to
Recovery" reopening plan, Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to
the public in a limited capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the
office; during this time I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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From: Candie Leader
To: Jeremiah Cromie
Subject: RE: BL-21-00004 Ayres - Request for Survey Review
Date: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 9:12:29 AM


Jeremiah,
 
Public Works has no suggested revisions to this BLA.
 
Thank you,
 


Candie Leader
Administrative Supervisor
Kittitas County Public Works
411 North Ruby Street, Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Direct Line: 509-962-7699
Office Line: 509-962-7523
 


From: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 8:16 AM
To: Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-21-00004 Ayres - Request for Survey Review
 
Good morning Candie,
 
Please see the attached preliminary copy of the final survey for the Ayres BLA for review.
 
Thank you!
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner 1
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Healthy Washington- Roadmap to
Recovery" reopening plan, Kittitas County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to
the public in a limited capacity. At this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the
office; during this time I will do my best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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